1t gives me much pleasure to
inform you that the two boxes of Geological gspecimens,
S0 kindly donated by you, have arrived safely and

the specimens are =n

ow on oxhibition in our Huseoum.

They have been greatly admired

ave seen them ang comnstitute a valuabdle
our Collection,

by all who h
addition to

Let me assure you again that
iversity highly appreciates your kindness,
With
rememdbered

all good wishes and asking
to dr. John Ritchie, I am,

Yours faithfully,




